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           27th January 2023 
 
Re: End of Spring Term 1 
 

Dear Parent, 

The Academy will close at 15.15 p.m. on Friday 10th February.  
 
With regards to the start of Spring Term 2, pupils are expected to return to school on Monday 20th 
February.  
 
The calendar for the current academic year can be accessed via Term Dates 2022-23. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
http://www.eastwoodacademy.co.uk/docs/Term%20Dates2022-23.pdf

